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Landscore Primary School Newsletter 
– No. 2 Autumn 2019  

 Friday 13th September 2019 

 
PTA AGM 

Thursday 26th 
September 9:30am 
You are all invited to 

attend the PTA Annual 
General Meeting on 

Thursday 26th September 
at 9:30am in the staff 

room.  We need to 
appoint a chair person, 

secretary and treasurer at 
this meeting. If you are 

interested in nominating 
yourself, or someone 
else, for one of these 

positions, please either 
let one of the PTA 

members know or come 
along to the meeting. 

Everyone is welcome to 
attend and we really 

need as many of you as 
possible to get involved in 

order to help with the 
great events that our PTA 

organise and run. 
 

 
PE Kit 

Please ensure that your 
child has their PE kit in 

school if they are in Year 
2 or KS2. They must also 

bring their coloured        
T-shirt as part of that kit 
please. If you have lost 
the coloured T-shirt or 

need a new one, they can 
be purchased for £1.50 
from the school office. 

 

 
Scholastic Book Fair 
We will be holding a 

Scholastic Book Fair after 
school on Friday 15th and 
Monday 18th November. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Key Dates for your Diary 
Monday 23rd– Friday 27th September       Year 6 Grenville House Residential 
Monday 30th September                              Individual & sibling photographs 
Friday 11th October                                       Harvest Assembly (not open to parents I’m afraid) 
Tuesday 15th October                                   EYFS and KS1 open afternoons 
Wednesday 16th & Thursday 17th Oct.      Parents’ Evenings 
Friday 18th Oct.                                              Non Pupil Day 
Monday 21st – Friday 25th October            Half Term Holiday 
Wednesday 6th & Friday 8th Nov.                Grandparents’ lunch 
Friday 15th & Monday 18th Nov.                  Scholastic Book Fair 
Tuesday 17th Dec. (Proposed date - TBC)  Christmas Carol Concert 
Wednesday 18th Dec.                                    Children’s Christmas Dinner 
Friday 20th Dec.                                              Last Day of Term 
 

Term Dates 2019-20 Please find the Term Dates for 2019-20 below.  

Year 6 Secondary Applications 
Please remember that you must apply for a secondary school place by October 31st. 
Applications can be made online by completing a Devon common application form. More 
information can be found at:  new.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/school-information 
It is a really good idea to attend the secondary schools’ open days in order to have a look round 
the schools and get to know what the school is like. You can find these dates on the schools’ 
websites. 
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Emailing letters 
In an effort to reduce 
paper usage, we are 

planning to send more of 
our letters out via email. 

If you would prefer to 
receive paper copies of all 

correspondence, please 
let the office know. 

 
 
 

Kidz Star Club 
As you know, KSC run our 
before and after school 

provision and are open to 
all children at Landscore. 

If you want to book a 
place, please contact 

them directly or through 
Pippins. 

The team are looking at 
opening earlier at 7:45 

and would like to know if 
this service would be in 

demand. If you would like 
to see the breakfast club 
start at 7:45, please let 

KSC know. 
 

 
Extra Curricular Clubs A range of after school clubs will be starting next week (or the week 
after) - please see the timetable below. Apart from the Yr 5/6 football and KS1 Multiskills clubs 
there are still a few spaces available so if your child would like to attend one of these please 
sign a consent form. If you have any questions about clubs, please see the member of staff 
running the club. Should a club have to be cancelled, you will receive a text message as early as 
possible. All attendance at clubs will be dependent on good behaviour in school. 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Y5/6 Code Club 
3:30-4:30 

Mr Seller &   
Mrs Harmer 

KS2 Basketball 
3:30-4:30 
Mr Evans 

Y5/6 Football 
3:30-4:30 
Mr Evans 

KS1 Multiskills 
3:30-4:30 
Mr Evans 

Y5/6 Tag Rugby 
3:30-4:30 

Mr Poustie 

 

Gardening Club 
Y2-Y6 

3:30-4:45 
Mrs Powlesland 

Music Makers 
Y2-Y6 

3:30-4:30 
Miss Hawker & 

Mrs T 
 

 
KS2 Art Club 

3:30-4:40 
Mrs Main 

 

Generic Consent Form Every parent has signed a consent form for their child when they 
started either giving the school permission or saying ‘no’ to the school for taking children out 
of school on local trips,  taking photographs of your child, allowing children to watch PG films, 
tasting foods and providing intimate care. Should you want to make any changes to the level of 
permission you have given the school at any time, please just notify the office. 
 

Free Swimming Sessions Crediton Leisure Centre are running STA Certificate training courses 
and need some children for the instructors to work with so they are offering free swimming 
sessions on 28th & 29th September and 5th & 6th October. Please contact the leisure centre for 
more information. 
 

Attendance Congratulations to Miss Brown’s class for achieving 100% attendance last week 
and to Miss Maddison’s class for achieving 99.7% attendance this week. What a great effort by 
everyone – well done and keep up the fantastic attendance. 
 

Congratulations to all of the 
children who completed the 
library’s reading challenge, 
‘Space Chase’, over the summer 
holidays: Keelan Payne, Dylan 
Moss, Zinnia Bromell-Jones, 
Samuel Turner, Evie Saunders, 
Toby Moss, Max Skorski, Josh 
Dyer, Joshua Lobb, Finnlay Carr, 
Connor Dyer, Ramona Farrow, 
Jamie Jones, Nate Payne, Poppy 
Miller, Mason Bowler, Isaac 
Metcalf, Matt Harris, Evie Harris, 
Ben Turner, Geeti Biswas, Esther 
Lobb, Ben Miller and Effiah Carr. 
Well done to you all!  
 

Congratulations also to Anneliess Hunt who achieved her 5 metre swimming certificate last 
week. What a great achievement Anneliess, well done. 
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Debbie Main      
 

 


